
 
 

 
 
 

MATTHEW E. JENSEN 
mjensen@smithlawonline.com 

 
June 25, 2018 

 
Ms. Julie Orchard, Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
 Re: Hi-Country Estates Homeowners Association – Notice of Intent to File 

General Rate Case 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 Hi-Country Estates Homeowners Association (“Hi-Country”), pursuant to Rule R746-
700-1(B) of the Utah Administrative Code, hereby submits its nonbinding notice of intent to file 
a general rate case no sooner than thirty (30) days from today’s date. 
  

If you have any questions concerning the above, please feel free to contact me at your 
convenience. 
 

Sincerely, 
       SMITH HARTVIGSEN, PLLC 
 
 
 
       Matthew E. Jensen 
 
 
cc: Randy Crane, Vice President of Hi-Country HOA 
 
4831-0161-1537/HI088-001  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that on the 22nd day of October, 2012, I served a true and correct copy of 

the foregoing Letter to Ms. Julie Orchard dated June 25, 2018 by causing the same to be 

delivered to the following 

Via U.S. mail and email to: 
 
Dennis Miller – Legal Assistant 
Division of Public Utilities 
Heber M. Wells Building 4th Floor 
160 E 300 S, Box 146751 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-6751 

 dpudatarequest@utah.gov 
 dennismiller@utah.gov 
 
Via U.S. mail to: 
 
 J. Rodney Dansie 
 7198 West 13090 South 
 Herriman, UT 84096 
 
Via email to: 
 
 Patricia Schmid (pschmid@utah.gov) 
 Shauna Benvegnu-Springer (sbenvegn@utah.gov)] 
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